
-----Original Message----- 

From: Kay Raabe  

Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2015 3:18 PM 

To: kellyjeano 

Cc: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Sound Level Variance - 702 Fairmount 

 

Kelly, 

We are the neighbors who are most impacted by sound level variances at your home. In order to make a 

reasoned decision regarding your request for a sound level variance, we need some additional 

information.  Will the music be live and, if so, what type? Will their be a DJ? Will the music be 

background music and/or dance music? Is the music outside for the entire evening? We will be having a 

German guest with us and our plans for entertaining him will need to be altered for your event. 

As you may or may not know, there have been many large, catered events with music in your back yard 

over the past 30 years. Previous neighbors discussed their plans with us and they were all fine. Please 

discuss these matters with us and I'm sure they can be worked out. 

We will probably attend the city council meeting to make comments. 

Thank you. 

Kay Raabe 

 Fairmount Avenue 


